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Sophia Cassam

From: Sharon Abreu <sharmuse@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 11:38 AM
To: Vacation Rental Comments
Subject: Vacation Rental petition signed and shared

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello - 
 
I signed the petition calling for a cap on vacation rentals, and I've shared and posted it to encourage all San 
Juan County residents concerned about the vacation rental situation and the lack of affordable housing in our 
county to sign it as well. 
 
I wholeheartedly agree with what is expressed in this petition. We need neighborhoods of residents in order to 
have communities, and we need more long-term affordable rental housing. This is critical to the current and 
future health of our island communities. 
 
But I still believe there needs to be a cap on vacation rentals. 
 
 
Sharon Abreu 
20-year resident of Orcas Island 
Former year-round renter 
 
 
--  
Sharon Abreu 
POB 969, 1315 Vusario Lane, Eastsound, WA 98245 
(360) 376-5773 
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